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28 June 2024 
 
VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries 
Via email 
 
Re: Premier 1 Clubs 
 
Dear VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries, 
 
Please be advised we are still not able to pass this information along to clubs while the Pennant Committee 
are ensuring they have covered all processes and procedures to finalise an accurate outcome for the 
2024/25 season. 
 
We recognise that this continues to hold teams in limbo for the upcoming season and wish to 
communicate that we are working hard behind the scenes to get these responses out to clubs as soon as 
possible. 
 
We are still looking to collect applications and team nomination information through a survey 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2425VSBL) by the 5th of July.  
Please complete this survey to the best of your ability and send it through by COB Friday 5th July. The 
information help us plan appropriately and find alternative venues where necessary. 
 
The Pennant Committee will confirm soon further competition playing conditions and clarifications 
identified at the Modernisation of Baseball workshop on 1 May, including eligibility criteria, future 
promotion relegation details and other key information requested by clubs. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we prepare for a big summer of baseball. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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